
Dear Parents and Guardians,

I hope this newsletter finds you well rested and ready for the start of another
great school year. I wanted to take a moment to introduce myself as the new
principal of Boone Central Elementary. I am incredibly excited to be a part of this
wonderful school community and to work together in supporting your child’s
educational journey.  

I bring a passion for education and a commitment to creating a positive and
inclusive learning environment. Throughout my nine years in education, I have
seen firsthand the transformative power of education in shaping young minds and
preparing them for a bright future.  
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I strongly believe in open communication and collaboration between home and 
school. Your involvement is crucial, and I encourage you to share any questions, 
concerns, or ideas you may have. Together, we can create a nurturing and enriching educational
experience for your child. Our dedicated team of educators is committed to providing well-rounded
education that not only focuses on academic growth but also the social and emotional well-being of our
students. We will foster critical thinking, creativity, and character development to equip your child with the
skills they need to thrive in today’s world. 

I am genuinely excited to get to know each and every one of you and to work hand in hand to create a
supportive school community. We hope to see everyone at Registration on August 3rd & the Elementary
Open House on August 9th!  Your presence and participation make a difference! 

I look forward to a successful and fulfilling year at Boone Central Elementary. 

Sincerely,

Claire Kayton, Principal

Claire Kayton, Principal





July 26th-28th: Packet Pick Up

(8:00AM-3:00PM)
August 3rd: PK-4th Registration 

(10:00AM-6:00PM)
August 9th: PK-8 Open House 

(5:00PM-7:00PM)
August 10th: First Day of School

 (1:00 Dismissal)
August 16th: Late Start- PLC

 (9:10AM Start)
August 17th: First Day of Preschool

August 18th: Fall Sports Rally 
(6:00PM)

August 23rd: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

August 30th: Late Start- PLC
 (9:10AM Start)

September 4th: No School




BCE EVENT CALENDAR

School Day: 8:00AM-3:30PM
*7:30AM doors open for students eating breakfast

*7:40AM doors open for students to participate in Morning Fitness
*8:10AM Students will be marked tardy 

PLC Late Start: 9:10AM-3:30PM
*Every Wednesday during the school year

*8:30AM Doors open for students eating breakfast
*8:45AM doors open for students to participate in Morning Fitness



August 3rd: Registration & Health 
Screenings

Please bring the following:
*Completed Paperwork 

*Glasses, Contacts, Hearing Devices
*A BIG smile for Pictures! :)



PK Immunizations and Birth Certificates need to be turned

in by August 3rd



Kindergarten Physicals, Immunizations & Eye Exams need to
be turned in by August 3rd




PTO WANTS YOU TO KNOW

NURSE'S CORNER

Boone Central Elementary Parent Teacher Organization (PTO)






What does PTO do for our school?


*Teacher gifts 2-3 times a year
*Teacher meals during parent-teacher conferences

*Popcorn & pop for students during the annual Christmas party at Gateway Theater
*Supplying our teachers and library with new books through the Scholastic Book Fair

twice a year
*Birthday cookies for students presented during Rockin Rally each month

*Previous funds have been used for: new playground equipment; iPads; flashing
crosswalk signs

*Many more things that come up during the year to support our students and staff!
*

Be sure to like "Boone Central Elementary PTO" on Facebook to
keep updated! We are planning to do a H.Flynn fundraiser for

youth and adult clothing next month. Look for more information
on our Facebook page, as well as in next month's newsletter.






LIKE US ON FACEBOOK

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100072171881490&mibextid=LQQJ4d

